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To Whom it May Concern!

I am writing to support SB63 opening the Alaska State election ballots to competitive
bid. I believe the practice of sole-sourcing the printing of the elections ballots to a single
Alaska printing company should stop. I believe the State has a responsibility to foster fair
business practices and opening the printing of the election ballots to competitive bidding
would do exactly that. The Alaska printing industry would benefit by this legislation.

- Sincerely,
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